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For Immediate Release  September 10, 2018 
  

MCTXSheriff Looking for Cellphone Theft Suspects 

On August 26, 2018, at about 12:00 pm, the below pictured suspects entered the AT&T Store located at 
28033 IH 45, Spring, Texas and stole several IPhones from a display by cutting the security cables.  At 
about 12:30 pm, the suspects entered the T-Mobile Store located at 525 Sawdust Road, Spring, Texas, 
where they again stole several iPhones by cutting the security cables on the display phones.   The suspects 
were seen leaving in a grey Mitsubishi passenger car. 

If anyone has information regarding these suspects or this crime, please contact Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to 
case#18A247385. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
Follow us on: 

 
@MCTXSHERIFF 

https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff
https://nextdoor.com/agency/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/?i=ncymjjjnntqxndbgsyhj

